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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, November 19, 2008 1:21 PM
To: 'Sue Rosenberg'
Subject: RE: UST removal at 925 

Sue, 

  Thank you for contacting me about this site.   The process starts with me reviewing the case and creating Notice of 

Responsibility form for the site to notify the responsible party(ies).  I also send out a letter requesting additional work if 

required.  Since I have not reviewed the case yet, I cannot say what I will be requesting but since you asked what the 

process involves, I’m trying to be as general as possible.  The work could include sampling groundwater to determine if it 

has been impacted or additional source area characterization, as deemed necessary.  Should we decide that work is 

needed at the site, you can apply to the UST Fund for reimbursement for the funds that you expend to do the required 

work.   This information will be included in the first letter that I send to you and your consultant may be able to help you 

with this request.   

  I hope to complete this review before the end of the year.   

 If you have any other questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Regards, 

 

Barbara Jakub, P.G. 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
(510) 639-1287 (direct) 
(510) 337-9335 (fax) 
barbara.jakub@acgov.org 

 

Online case files are available at the website below 

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm  

 

 

 

From: Sue Rosenberg [mailto:rosenberg.4@comcast.net]  

Sent: Wednesday, November 19, 2008 12:53 PM 

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: UST removal at 925  

 

Ref:  URF 

        PDF version of UST removal report 

        RO2983 - 925 Stanford Ave 

Hello Barbara, 

My name is Sue Rosenberg and I am the manager of the Willbett Corporation, owner of the property at 925 Stanford 
Avenue in Oakland.  I received an email from Donna Drogos on October 21st, noting that our case was being classified as 
a fuel leak case of ACEH. 

Can you let me know how things are progressing on this case?  Is there any additional information that either myself, or 
the GRIBI Corporation can provide you with? 
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I understand that your department is very busy with a large workload, but if you can, I would really like to know where we 
stand and what the process is.  This is my first experience with UST removal, so any information you could provide me 
with would be really appreciated. 

Thanks for your help. 

Sincerely, 

Sue Rosenberg,Willbett Corporation 

  


